
Dear Families, 
 
Who is ready for spring? I am ready for the excitement 
of flowers blooming and animals waking up from the 
cold and the still of winter. 
 
We will be discussing simple machines in class and 
students will have the opportunity to create a 
Leprechaun trap at home using their knowledge of 
simple machines to help them trap a Leprechaun. 
Students can bring the traps Wednesday, March 15 
and share their ingenuity with the class or they can 
bring in supplies and work on it in class. 
 
I am excited for a fun-filled spring with your students, 
learning about everything from Timeline of Life in 
Cultural to subjects and participles in Grammar. We 
are reading with our students all month, as it is 
National Literacy Month. Please have your child bring 
their favorite book all month. 
 

 

 

 

 

All School Bulletin 

Thursday, March 2 
Montessori Education 
Night@7pm 
 
Friday, March 17th  
Half Day— 12:30 Dismissal  
 
March 20th-24th 
Spring Break  
 
Friday, March 31st  
Picture Day  
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